
NOTIFICATION LETTER FOR ADJACENT PROPERTY OWNERS 

4/26/2022 

 

From:  

Ramon Posada 

10500 Peaceful Valley Rd 

Colorado Springs, CO 80925 

 

This letter is to inform you that I will be applying for a special use permit to continue to park my current 

equipment on my property due to the fact that the county deemed my current use to be against their 

regulations until I get my permit approved. I will also have materials such as rock, sod, and trees on my 

property. This information is being provided to you prior to a submittal with the county. 

Any questions, please feel free to contact the county at (719)-520-6300. 

 

Your neighbor, 

Ramon Posada 
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